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Bryce Rusch
Cuyahoga Heights

Bryce Rusch is a junior at Cuyahoga Heights High
School and a student in CVCC's Electrical Systems
program, taught by Joseph McNamee. After
hearing positive feedback about CVCC from his
peers and considering that college might not be his
path, Bryce felt drawn to the school. His visit
confirmed his interest, especially in the Electrical
Systems program after talking to Mr. McNamee,
likely influenced by his cousins who work in the
field and enjoy it.

What Bryce enjoys most about the program is the hands-on learning,
appreciating that he's not stuck in a traditional classroom setting all day. He also
values the opportunity to collaborate with students from different high schools
and prefers the unique environment at CVCC compared to a typical high school.

Beyond academics, Bryce is active in soccer, football, and baseball at Cuyahoga
Heights High School. In his free time, he loves riding dirt bikes and spending time
with his friends. His advice to future CVCC students is to always put in your best
effort and give everything your all. While Bryce dreams of becoming a
professional soccer player, he also sees a future in the electrical industry. Keep
up the great work, Bryce!
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